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The new Reception children have settled well into Class 

1, it is as though they have always been here!  

Harvest Service 

The Harvest Service will be held at the Church in the village at 

1.30pm on 5th October. After the service we will be selling any 

donated produce, tea and cakes back in school. We would wel-

come donations of produce and cakes on the day. 

 Reading Trophy 

 

So far this term Madison, Liam, Penny, Lily-Rose, Cassidy, Jamie, Charlotte, 

Matthew and Amy have received the reading trophy for their classes. Well 

done, keep on reading! 

23rd September 2016 

Class 1 Donations 

We are very keen in Class 1 to make our outside area in the courtyard greener 

and to have lots of tools to use in our workman’s shed. Therefore we are asking 

for donations of plants, soil, herbs, bulbs, compost bags and tools 

(screwdrivers). If you have any questions see Miss Lavender in Class One. Thank 

you! 
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Provisional Diary Dates 

27/9—(Selected Year 6s only) English Challenge at Westwood, 4.30pm 

30/9—Cake Break in aid of Macmillan  

5/10— Harvest Service at the Church PM 

14/10—Parents Forum 2pm –Positive Relationships 

17/10—Parents Evening 

19/10– Parents Evening 

20/10—Last Day of Half Term 

31/10—Back to School—Start of Friendship Week 

10/11 –Bedtime Read 5pm 

13/12-Christmas Play 

14/12– Christmas Play 

19/12-Christingle 

20/12– Last Day of Term 

5/1—Back to School 

Macmillan Cake Break  

On Friday we will be holding a ‘Cake Break’, where the children will sell drinks and cakes in 

aid of Macmillan. This event is just for the children as we are hoping parents will support 

the village coffee morning. We would welcome donations of cakes on the day. We would sug-

gest the children bring in no more than £1 on the day. This event will across the whole 

school, including pre-school. 

Outstanding Information 

We have a few Home/School Agreements and Admission Forms. Please return these by 

Monday. 

 

Photographs need to be returned by Monday 26th September. 

 

Film Club registration forms for Year 4 children need to be returned, once these have all  

been returned then a date for the first film will be arranged. 

School Council 

The first meeting will be Monday 26th September. 


